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Friday 17th April 2020 
 

WE HAVE ASKED PARENTS TO KEEP THEIR CHILDREN AT HOME, WHEREVER 

POSSIBLE, AND FOR SCHOOLS TO REMAIN OPEN ONLY FOR THOSE 

CHILDREN WHO ABSOLUTELY NEED TO ATTEND. 

CLASS DOJO 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

From the start of the Summer Term we will be using the website www.ClassDojo.com as a means to 

facilitate home learning for students in KS1 and KS2. Within this website we have set up the classroom 

structure, and assigned Teachers, as it would have been in school. 

We would like all families to join the classroom communities by signing up to Class Dojo. As a parent/carer 

you will receive an Email invitation today to join your child’s Class Dojo. Please follow the links and create 

your Class Dojo account. If you do not receive an email please check your junk/spam folder, if there is no 

email from Class Dojo please contact the school office as we may not have your current email address on 

file.  

On Monday 20th April we will be sending a message to parent/carers Class Dojo accounts providing 

instructions on how to connect your child(ren) to their Class Dojo. 

For more information on how the website works please navigate to the Class Dojo Parents support pages 

where you will find FAQ’s, a Student Account Guide and a Helpdesk.  

You can also request IT Support, from the school, for the Class Dojo website by clicking IT Support Request 

or by navigating to the Pupils section of the school website.   

*Note: this is not an automatic service, a member of staff will provide an email response.  

Keep safe keep healthy… 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Nick Bostock – WPA IT & Data 
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